
Lollise Hamil t on 
Fin e Art s Division 
Main Library 

Dear Loui se: 

April 5, 1976 

The Exuc utiv e wi shes to th ank you for t he many hour s of work you have 
i nvested in t he Uni on as Membership See retary. 

Although the position of Membership Secre t ar y i s no t t he mos t vi s ibl e 
or 0 glamor ous 1

' one on the Executi ve, we want you to know that we were a ll 
aware of its importance and of your considerable energies in carrying 
out what must have often seemed as a thankless chore. 

Thanks agai n, Louise, and bes t lu ck in your fu t ur e endeav ours. 
' 

Yours sincerely , 

4 
Ian Mackenz i e, 
On behalf of the Executive 


